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SB 243 Will pretty much do little to save lives and my cost people their lives. Being a 

disabled senior I may need a firearm sooner than later. Also consider women trying 

to escape a domestic violence situation a restraining order seems to do little to stop 

the abuser. How about enforcing existing laws regarding felons in the possession of 

firearms. Not only that but where will the funding for this bill come from? The state 

seems to be strapped for cash so to speak. The sponsors of this bill just seem to be 

pandering to special interest radicals. With no consideration of the safety of 

Oregonians. Especially now when it seems that the welcome Matt has been put out 

for the drug cartels. Instead of harassing law abiding citizens who are gun owners. 

How about cracking down on the illegal criminals and lawlessness that is rampant 

and destroying our state  


